
IDEA

April 9, 2020
Can we have a loosening of designated non-member shoppers for senior citizens? We
are more afraid of contact, some of us have disabilities that allow us to shop normally
but we cannot stand on lines for a long time, we are very vulnerable, many have un-
derlying conditions. 

Please get this info to the powers that be! 

Thank you, 
Emily Cohen 

https://linewaitersgazette.com/2020/04/09/idea/

